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NOTICE 

 

 

Notice No.  SMHGC/051/2024                                                       Date:09.04.2024                                                                                                    

This is notified for information of all concerned that the 

college will remain opened on 12.04.2024 (Friday), 

13.04.2024 (Saturday) and 15.04.2024 (Monday) due 

to the urgency of Form Fill-up of 1st semester 

Examination-2023-2024 as per notification of 

Vidyasagar University. This notice has been issued 

modifying previous Notice No: SMHGC/ 043/2024, 

Date 30/03/2024. 
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